
 

ANNOUNCEMENT OF THE FINAL SELECTION 

Faculty of Liberal Arts 

Hispanic and Latin American Studies 

 

After the second-round selection held on April 22nd, 2020, below is the result of the final 
selection of Spanish native lecturer. 

 

Position:       Spanish native lecturer 

Selected candidate:     Ms. Rocío Cruz Ortiz 

Waiting list candidate: Mr. Íñigo Santidrián Solana 

 

The selected candidate is informed to contact the program via e-mail within 15 days of 
the announcement of the result. If not, it will automatically stand cancelled and will be 
substituted by the waiting list candidate. For further information, please contact 
hislas@tu.ac.th.  

 

 


